

On September 22, 2022, DEIK Turkey-Georgia Business Council and Georgian International Investors Association President Osman Çalışkan Mzhavanadze visited Sarfi customs checkpoint chief Shenol Alkan. During the meeting, the parties discussed the trade and economic relations of the two countries, the causes, and ways of eliminating queues of trucks at the Sarfi customs checkpoint, as well as solving the problems at the customs checkpoint and other relevant issues. There was an exchange of views between the parties regarding the mentioned issues.